
From: Jon Slade   
Sent: 03 February 2023 08:00 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Objection to Solar Farm on Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End Manuden - 
Application number: S62A/2022/0011 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar farm consisting of ground mounted solar 
arrays together with battery storage, inverter cabins, a substation and CCTV cameras on land near 
Pelham Substation, Manuden, CM23 1BJ. 
 
My name is Jon Slade, and I live at  
 
The reasons for my objections are: 
 
The proposed project creates an industrial zone within a beautiful rural environment that will then 
be spoiled for generations to come.  
 
The extent of the project is hugely disproportionate in size relative to the natural environment. 
 
The long and extensive construction period will lead to a completely unacceptable amount of heavy 
construction traffic on entirely unsuitable country lanes. 
 
This same proposal has already been rejected once - there is zero practical difference between that 
proposal and this. I urge you strongly to reject this proposal also. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
--  
Jon Slade 

 

 




